
CROP REPORTS AID FARMERS
IN GETTING BETTER PRICES

Also Help Banks and Railway to Plan
for Financing and Hauling the
Qxroos--Periodic Publication of
Estimates Acts as Check on Spec-
ulation.

Now and then the question is ask-
ed, "What benqflt does the farmer re-
ceive from the Government crop re-
ports ?" Also, "Do they not play into
the hands of the speculators?" Here
are a few facts that may help to clear
up doubts as to the immense value of
the crop estimating work done by the
United States Department of Agri-
culture.

Farmers are benefited directly and
indirectly. Because the reports cover
crop and live stock conditions, present
and prospective supply, for all States,
and because they are unbiased, dis-
interested, and as nearly accurate as
it is practicable to make them, farm-
ers can use the information they con-
tain as a guide to planting and main-
keting; that is, by observing whether
the indicated supply is or will be re-

latively large or small as compared
with previous years the farmer can
decide intelligently whether to in-
crease or'decrease the acreage in a
particular crop, and whether to sell
hit harvested crop, immediately or
hold for a probable advance in price
at a later (late. Hundreds of farm-
ers have written the department that
they have profited from a few hund-
red to several thousand dollars in a
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single season by regulating their
plantings.and marketings in this way,
and many farmers state they have ob-
tained top prices year after year by
studying the crop reports. Every far-
mer could and should do the same.
Indirect Benefits Many

Indirectly the monthly crop reports
benefit farmers in many ways. For
instance, all banking institutions
study the Government estimates "of
crqp acreages and prospects and the
live-stock estimates as a guide to the
amount of funds that will be required,
,and which they will be called upon to
advance for financing farmers through
the crop season, as well as the move-
ment of crops after harvest. Rail-
roads use the crop reports as a guide
in arranging to supply cars when and
where needed for moving crops and
live stock, so far as cars are available
for that purpose. Manufacturers,
merchants, dealers, and business men
are all interested in the crop report
because it enables them to plan their
operations far enough in advance so
that the machinery, farm equipment,
and supplies whih farmers 1ill re-

quire can be supplied vhen and where
needed, thereby avoiding' costly and
annoying delays; and to the extent
that business men avoid losses they
can afford to sell at reduced prices,
which benefits farmers as well as
other customers.
Crop reports are of fundamental

importance to all marketing and dis-
tributing agencies, and to the extent
that the risk involved in buying farm
products and carrying them in stor-
age until needed is reduced, legitimate
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